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21st January 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our topic this term is Georgian England and we are very lucky to be surrounded by 
Georgian architecture in our local area, amongst which Kenwood House in 

Hampstead. Kenwood House was home to Lord Mansfield and in a led session by 
their staff the children will find out about the importance of the Mansfield family 

and Kenwood’s significant place in local history. Whilst exploring the house they 
will discover how different life was for those above and below stairs. 

 
Please note that the dates have changed from what was initially published on the 

website. The trips have now been arranged for: 
 

Monday 8th of February: 5J 

Thursday 11th of February: 5A 
 

We are travelling by bus.  The children will need clothing suitable for the 
weather and walking.   They will also need a healthy packed lunch, water 

to drink. ( no glass bottles please!) 
 

If you wish your child to take part in this trip, please send the slip below back to 
school as soon as possible and hand it in to the office, with a £4 contribution 

towards the cost of the trip. 
 

Please see the class teacher if you are interested in helping to supervise the 
children on the trip. 

 
It promises to be an exciting day out! 

 

Attie and Jemma 
Year Five Team 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

To: Attie/ Jemma 
 

 I give permission for my child _______________________ to go to Kenwood 
House on Monday 8th of February/ Thursday 11th of February. 

 

I have included a contribution towards the trip: £4   
 

 
…………………………………………. signed (parent / carer) 

 
…………………………………………. date  
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